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In the light of COVID-19, SkyMan SA – the management team behind the 
Skyrunner®World Series – had to cancel the 2020 edition of the series. 
 
“The current circumstances, i.e. cancellations and international travel limitations, created 
an unsuitable environment for an international series to happen. A single race can 
possibly still successfully take place, but concentrating a whole season in only a few 
weeks would not be respectful to the athletes and the organizers alike’, says Albert 
Jorquera, until now representative of SkyMan SA. ‘So, in agreement with ISF, we 
decided to simply forget 2020 in order to focus on 2021 and delivering the kind of series 
the community expects and deserves”. 
 
From the organization of Gorbeia Suzien we respect and understand this 
difficult decision made by the SkyMan management team. Even so, we will 
continue working with the hope of being able to carry out our race on 
September 27th, 2020, as long as the health situation allows it and there is no 
risk for athletes, volunteers, sponsors, the public and the organization. The 
organization of Gorbeia Suzien will follow at all times the recommendations of 
the health authorities and apply all the necessary protocols. 
 
From Gorbeia Suzien we continue working tirelessly with the same enthusiasm 
as always to achieve the race this year and enjoy with the best runners in the 
world in the Gorbeia Natural Park. 
 
Given the current uncertainty and the multiple changes caused by this health 
situation, we will continue to report all the news that may affect the Gorbeia 
Suzien 2020 on our website www.gorbeiasuzien.eus  and social networks 
(Facebook, Instagram, Twitter). 
 
We hope to see you on September 27th, 2020 in Zeanuri. 
 
 

http://www.gorbeiasuzien.eus/

